Squirrel Hill
Psychological Services

QUEST

THERAPEUTIC CAMPS

We are excited that limited financial scholarships are available for some Quest campers this year! These
scholarships are a result of the generosity of Family Communications, Inc., this year’s winner of the
Pursuer of Peace Award. Scholarships will be awarded on a first-come-first-served basis and only to
campers who meet the criteria described below. Please note that all scholarship awards are contingent
on Quest receiving the anticipated funding for this endeavor.

First-Time Campers

1. [If your child is new to Quest, call Quest Director April Artz and arrange for a screening in order
to determine whether or not your child is appropriate for Quest.

2. If your child has been deemed appropriate, s/he can only be considered for a partial scholarship
if both of the following are met:

a. The child’s household income is $80,000 or less (according to 2014’s 1040 tax form),
AND
b. The child is not eligible for Quest tuition payment by his/her school (ie ESY funding)

3. If#1 and #2 above have been satisfied, email a copy of your family’s 2014 1040 tax form (first
two pages only) to: info@squirrelhillpsych.org. Please write “Quest Scholarship Request” on the
email’s subject line.

4. Your family will be contacted once scholarship decisions have been made.

Returning Campers

1. [If your child has attended Quest in the past (either summer or after school programs), no
further screening is needed.



Your child can only be considered for a partial scholarship if both of the following are met:
a. The child’s household income is $80,000 or less (according to 2014’s 1040 tax form),
AND
b. The child is not eligible for Quest tuition payment by his/her school (ie ESY funding)

If #1 and #2 above have been satisfied, email a copy of 2014’s 1040 tax form (first two pages
only) to: info@squirrelhillpsych.org. Please write “Quest Scholarship Request” on the email’s

subject line.

Your family will be contacted once scholarship decisions have been made.



